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President: Mark Swingle 
Vice President: Jim Rowley 

Secretary: Ron Callender 
Treasurer: Mavis Nicolai 

NCCC Governor: Charlie Britten 
Activities: Dave & Kathy Fontanini 

Webmaster: John Gesslein 
Sergeant-at-Arms: Cyndy Schaper 
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November: 22nd Saturday, RCC Year End Dinner Celebration 

22nd- 23rd Sat. & Sun., Corvette Nationals & Muscle Cars 
Rosemont, Illinois 
27th Thanksgiving 
28th Friday, Holiday Parade, 4:00 pm, downtown La Crosse 

December: PLEASE NOTE - NO MEETING IN DECEMBER  
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President’s Message 

The fall weather has been very nice so far, hopefully it will hold out through the Rotary 
Lights Parade. Our upcoming events before we go into winter mode are: The annual 
Holiday Party at Progreba restaurant starting at 5:30 pm on November 22nd. Please 
RSVP Dave Fontanini by November 19th. We will be giving out awards and please bring 
a gift. We also have the annual Rotary Lights parade on November 28th. We have 
enough volunteers signed up for this event. If you would like to volunteer, but were not at 
the last club meeting please RSVP Mary and myself by Wednesday November 12th. 
Mike Carney is letting us use his car, weather permitting, Mike is marching with the 
Knights of Columbus so someone else from the club will get to drive it! Thank you Mike!  

I brought up the possibility of having meetings at a new location. I have looked at this 
last year; however there are not many restaurants in this area that have accommodations 
like Schmidty’s. The restaurants usually charge for the room or they don’t have one. So 
our first meeting of next year will probably be at Schmidty’s on January 25th, 2015. If 
you have any ideas please email me and I will look into it.  

Our over the winter activities will include our traditional dinner at Rocky’s in Stoddard 
and our annual bowling event. Dave and Kathy will set the dates.  

Mark Swingle 
RCC President  
 

November 2014 Newsletter - October Meeting Notes 
General Meeting: Attendance: Dennis & Cyndy Schaper, Chuck & Carol Britten, 
Ramona & Ron Callender, Dave & Kathy Fontanini, Mark & Mary Swingle, Claude & 
Judy Mosley, Mavis Nicolai, Chuck & Sharon Zimmer, John & Susan Gesslein, Tom & 
Mary Stibbe, and Jim & Judy Rowley.  

Meeting called to order at 6:39 by President Mark Swingle.  

Secretary’s Report: Minutes from last meeting were distributed. No correction.  

Treasurer’s Report: Checkbook was reviewed.  



Governor’s Report: Flyer about the National Convention to be held in Omaha, 
Nebraska was sent around. Club gets one vote for people to serve on the National 
Committee. Chuck received recommendation of who to vote for and has made a decision. 
All dues have been collected.  

Webmaster’s Report: Rowley’s e-mail address has been updated.  

Event Chairperson:  
1) Thanks to all the people who hosted Ride and Dines. 
2) Suggestions for the winter activates were taken. 
3) November 22nd Holiday Party at Progreba Restaurant starting at 5:30PM. Invitations 
were handed out. RSVP to Dave & Kathy by November 19th. 
4) November 28th Rotary Light Parade volunteers are needed. Mary S sent around the 
sign-up sheet. RCC will be last in the Parade and provide clean-up. Also need two people 
to attend the CentryTel Reception contact Mary S. 
5) March 6 – 8th Gods Country Racing Car Show Mark would like two RCC cars to 
participate as a club event. Contact Mark S.  

Old Business: 
1) October 11th 34th Annual Suburban Fall Color Run. 
2) October 12th Ride & Dine hosted by Ron & Ramona. Barneveld Winery, the Duluth 
Trading Company and Shoe Box. Eight cars and 14 participants. It was a very nice 
weather day and everyone enjoyed themselves. 
3) October 25th Hixson House Tour Hosted Mary S had 10 participants. It was a very 
nice tour of the Hixson House. 
4) Mark will contact Don Brenengen about next year’s Brenengen Service Agreement .  

New Business: 
1) Club officer nominations were closed. The following members were nominated: 
       President – Mark Swingle (continuation) 
       Vice President – Jim Rowley (continuation) 
       Treasurer – Chuck Zimmer 
       Secretary – Ron Callender (continuation) 
       Web Master – John Gesslein (continuation) 
       NCCC Governor - Charlie Britten (continuation) 
       Sargent of Arms – Cyndy Schaper (continuation) 
       Activities – Dave & Kathy Fontanini (continuation) 
2) Motion by Ron C 2nd by Charlie B to cast a single unanimous voice vote for every one 
nominated as offices for next year. Voice vote past. 
3) RCC yearly dues are due. All current members are paid up. 
4) RCC Awards are set. 
5) Tom S is selling RCC T-shirts and Caps. 



6) Discussion was held concerning meeting location for next year. Schmidty’s is a good 
central location. If you have suggestions contact Mark S.  

Adjournment: Meeting adjourned at 7:01 PM by Mark S.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Ron Callender, 
RCC Secretary  
 

 

November Birthdays 
Kathy Fontanini 11/7 

Tom Jerisha 11/25 
Cindy Carney 11/30  

 
 

Webmaster’s Notes 
To see what club events are coming up for the month of November, please check the 
Events Calendar page.  

Check out our Facebook page, a link to it is on our home page.  

Check out the Bulletin Board, for RCC Merchandise.  

RCC Videos YouTube link now available on the Gallery page.  



To get a copy of this month's newsletter, just click on Download.  

I have added a link to our YouTube Introduction on the Information page.  

To get a copy of the RCC Constitution, just click on the Member Page.  

If you are a Corvette owner and would like get more information about the River City 
Corvettes Club, just send us an email at postmaster@rivercitycorvettes.com.  
 
RCC Webmaster, 
John Gesslein  
webmaster@rivercitycorvettes.com.  
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